
HB 2182 -- NONOPIOID PAMPHLETS

SPONSOR: Stinnett

This bill requires the Department of Health and Senior Services to
develop and publish an educational pamphlet regarding the use of
nonopioid alternatives for pain management, including
pharmacological and non-pharmacological treatments, as well as the
associated advantages and disadvantages. The information in the
pamphlet is required to conform to the most current clinical
practice guideline for opioid prescription issued by the Centers
for Disease Control and Prevention.

Before January 1, 2025, and every two years thereafter, the
Department is required to distribute the most updated version of
the pamphlet to local public health agencies and other health-
related organizations.


